ST PAUL’S EPISCOPAL CHURCH
401 Duval Street, Key West, FL. 33040

The Very Rev. Larry Hooper, Rector
frhooper@stpaulskeywest.org  info@stpaulskeywest.org

January 17, 2018
To Whom it May Concern:

Recently we, St Paul’s Episcopal Church, was contacted by representatives of
Clemente’s Wood-Fired Trolley Pizzeria on Fleming St in Key West. The purpose
for that contact was in the context of a new application for a liquor license.

With this letter | speak for the Vestry of St Paul’s who do not oppose this
application. Our only request to the state, country and/or municipal agencies
involved with granting the liquor license is that the license be attached to the
owners of the property and not to the property itself.

Clemente’s Wood-Fired Trolley Pizzeria will be a welcome new establishment in
our community and we will be happy to have them as our neighbors. We wish
them continued success in their new location.

Sincerely yours,
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The Very Rev. Larry D. Hooper+



